
   

 

   

 

 

Irish Update 

March 22, 2024 
 

Goodluck to our Irish Spelling Bee team competing in the district competition 

tonight!  Thank you to team leader Mrs. Liz Kern and Mrs. Amy Huck. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

District Science Fair 

Goodluck to Kenzi, Matthew, Owen and Emilie as they present 

their Science Fair projects at Districts at Ohio University 

tomorrow!  

 
 

 

Walking Trail Clean up 

 
The annual St. Mary’s spring cleanup of the downtown bike trail area will be on 

Saturday, April 6. Volunteers are asked to meet at 9 am under the Williamstown Bridge. 

Please bring gloves and rakes. St. Mary’s sponsors a portion of the trail. 

This will count for volunteer and service hours.   



   

 

   

 

 
 

Join us for the last Lenten Fish Fry of the year tonight!  

 
 

 

 

 

Orders for Sarris Candy end today! 

 

Be sure to order your Easter goodies from the Sarris Candy Sale. Orders 
can be shipped directly to your home!  

 



   

 

   

 

Our Home & School Organization is sponsoring a Sarris Candies Fundraiser.  
Ordering is open now through 3-22-24.  Shipping for any order, no matter the 

size, is $5.  (Combine with friends and save)!   Shipping is immediate and 
quick, so if you want candy for a certain date, be sure to note it will ship as 
soon as you order and arrive within 3-4 days. Our group (Home & School) 

earns 25% of all sales!  Thank you for your support! 
 

Direct ordering link for Sarris Candies Fundraiser:  

Home and School Sarris Candy Fundraiser 

 

 

 

 

https://www.sarriscandiesfundraising.com/Group.aspx?id=10-3985


   

 

   

 

The pepperoni roller order form is attached to today’s Irish update.   

 

 

• Stations of the Cross will be celebrated as a school community on 
Wednesday, March 27th at 2:30 PM at The Basilica. 

• St. Mary Catholic School spring break-Thursday, March 28th-April 
5th.  We return to class on Monday, April 8th. 

• Student Council Talent Show, Wednesday, April 10th.  More 
details soon! 

• Class photos and yearbook group photos-Wednesday, April 17th in 
the morning. 

• Wizard of Oz Musical Friday, April 26th at 7:00 PM and Saturday, 
April 27th at 2:00 PM. Ticket information coming soon!  

 

 

Miss Kim’s Parents Night Out 

Saturday, March 23rd 

6:00 – 9:00 PM-little gym 

$30 for one child, $50 for two or more 

Text Miss Kim to reserve spot 

740-434-3212 

 

Educational Apparel Spring Uniform Sale 



   

 

   

 

 
 
 

 

 

Registration for the 2024-2025 Academic year is open.  We encourage all current 

families to re-enroll through FACTS.  New families can visit our website 

stmarys.k12.oh.us under the admissions tab to create an account and begin the 

enrollment process.  Attached to today’s Irish Update is several attachments 

regarding registration, Marietta Community Foundation Scholarships, Ed Choice 

information for new application and returning families & Christ the Teacher 

Scholarship through the Diocese of Steubenville.  There is an Admissions letter 

from Ms. Tokodi that explains tuition for the 2024-2025 Academic year also.  

Please feel free to reach out to the school office with questions (740) 374-8181 or 

email Mrs. Bradley tammibradley@stmaryscataholic.org or Ms. Tokodi 

elizabethtokodi@stmaryscatholic.org 

 
 

 

http://stmars.k12.oh.us/
mailto:tammibradley@stmaryscataholic.org
mailto:elizabethtokodi@stmaryscatholic.org


   

 

   

 

 
   

       
Spring Festival 

Sunday, April 21st  

11:00 AM-6:00 PM 

Parish Center  

All proceeds to go towards the Basilica of St. Mary of the Assumption roof campaign. 

Spaghetti dinner featuring Monsignor Lawrence Luciana’s famous sauce, children’s games, cornhole, 

raffles and more!  

$15 adult 



   

 

   

 

$12 child (includes dinner and kids games) 

3 & under free 

Dine in or take out 

 

For tickets, contact: 

Matt (330)243-5500 or Teresa (740)516-8322 

 

 

 
   The Chess club had their first tournament at Veritas this week.  Thank you, Mrs. Lupardus, for your 

leadership of the Chess Club!   


